
Dear parents,  

Please be informed that the parent-teacher conference for all classes of Spojená škola 

Novohradská (except for I.PYP SJ, I.PYP AJ, VII.A and Tercia) will be held in respective 

homerooms on Monday 12th September 2022 at 5:00 PM. The parent-teacher 

conference for I.A will be held in LFg (3rd floor of Secondary School). 

 

The Parent Council (1 parent representative selected from each class) will be held in 

classroom Nr 206 on Tuesday 20th September 2022 at 5:00 PM. 

 

Due to this fact, the duration of the lessons on Monday 12th September 2022 will 

have to be slightly altered:  

1st lesson 8:00 – 8:45 

2nd lesson 8:50 – 9:35 

3rd lesson 9:50 – 10:35 

4th lesson 10:50 – 11:30 

5th lesson 11:35 – 12:15 

6th lesson 12:20 – 13:00 

7th lesson 13:05 – 13:45 

 

Lunch for students and teachers will be served from 11:30 AM - 2:00 PM. 

 


